
The CCCCO has been clear: colleges are expected to integrate NextUp

services with existing foster youth programs, avoid duplicative

processes, and strategically blend funding and staffing across

programs (California Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office & JBAY,

2023). In addition, colleges are encouraged to adopt vision-aligned

reporting systems to move beyond compliance toward continuous

program improvement (CCCCO, 2023).

NextUp Now

1.Engaging commuter and online
students. 

2.Chronic understaffing and lack
of dedicated time. 

3.Unclear funding guidelines. 
4.Limited outcome tracking. 
5. Integration challenges. 

Top 5 Reasons Colleges Struggle
with NextUp Funding

Chancellor’s Office Guidance

Chancellor’s Office

New View World
Expertise Through Experience

New View World LLC authored the ‘Releasing Bias
for Compassionate Engagement Toolkit’ for the
Chancellor’s Office and is a leader in trauma-
informed training, EmpowerED student programs,
and consulting that strengthens recruitment,
engagement, retention, and measurable
outcomes.

Take the Next Step
Partner with New View World LLC

Take the Next Step: Don’t let unspent funds, limited
staffing, or integration hurdles hold your program
back. Partner with New View World LLC to align with
Chancellor’s Office expectations and deliver
measurable impact. Schedule your free
consultation today to avoid pitfalls and achieve
results.
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www.newviewworld.com 805-729-7854 California Remote & Virtual Learning

California’s NextUp program offers
unprecedented opportunities to
support current and former foster
youth in higher education. Yet, many
colleges continue to face persistent
challenges nationwide:


